
2018 Election Results


Thank you to everyone who came out to the Good Food Festival on Sunday, May 
20th! We had a great time sharing cooking demos, sampling delicious foods, tossing 
bean bags, and watching you all get your faces painted by Amber of Boutique Body 
Art. A big thank you to the amazing vendors who sampled their goodies all afternoon: 
Gia's Cheesorizo, Nancy's Yogurt, Parma!, La Riojana, EdenVale Wines, and Backside 
Brewing. 
 
And an extra special thank you all of our owners who came out for the Annual Meeting 
and voted in the annual election. We are happy to announce that all five candidates 
were elected to the board, and all seven bylaw amendments were approved. A total 
of 52 ballots were cast, and the official election results are: 
 
Bylaw Amendments 
Section 2.1 Admission: 49 votes 
Section 3.6 Quorum and voting: 48 votes 
Section 3.7 Balloting by mail: 47 votes 
Section 4.2 Number and qualifications: 44 votes 
Section 5.5 Decision making: 48 votes 
Section 7.4 Redemption: 49 votes 
Section 8.1 Distribution of net savings: 49 votes 
 
Board of Directors 
Fran Batzer (incumbent): 49 votes 
Debi Boen (incumbent): 51 votes 
Patty Casebolt (incumbent): 51 votes 
Roger Noyes: 52 votes 
Verne Underwood: 51 votes


